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Ref.: Circular BDT/DDR/TDAG/033 Geneva, 28 May 2024 

   
   To:  

 
– Administrations of ITU Member States 
– State of Palestine (Resolution 99) 
– ITU-D Sector Members 
– ITU Academia 
– TDAG Bureau members 
– Chairs and Vice-Chairs of ITU-D study 

groups 
– Regional Telecommunication Organizations 

 

   
   
   

   

 

Subject: Publication of new Telecommunication Development Advisory Group (TDAG) Working 
Groups (WGs) webpages  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am pleased to announce the publication of the new Working Groups (WGs) webpages. These webpages are 
dedicated to providing comprehensive information about the recently established TDAG Working Groups, 
their Terms of Reference, Composition of the Groups and how our membership can engage and contribute 
to the vital work being undertaken. 

The TDAG Chair has emphasized the importance of member involvement in these Working Groups to ensure 
that our collective expertise and insights drive impactful progress in our field. We encourage all members to 
visit the webpages, explore the various Working Groups, and find opportunities to participate actively. 

You can access the webpages through the following links, which offer detailed descriptions of each TDAG 
Working Group, including their focus areas: 

TDAG Working Group on Streamlining Resolutions (TDAG-WG-SR) 

TDAG Working Group on the Future of Study Group Questions (TDAG-WG-futureSGQ)  

TDAG Working Group on the Declaration (TDAG-WG-DEC) 

TDAG Working Group on the ITU-D Priorities (TDAG-WG-ITUDP) 

TDAG Informal Coordination Group on the Global Youth Summit (TDAG-ICG-GYS) 

If you are interested in attending a meeting of a Working Group, instructions on how to register and 
participate, the draft agenda and relevant documents will be regularly provided on the webpages. 

We welcome your expertise and input. There are multiple ways for contributing, including attending meetings 
and providing feedback on ongoing initiatives by submitting your contributions. 
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Your participation is crucial to the success of these Working Groups. By bringing together a diverse group of 
experts and stakeholders, we can address the most pressing challenges and opportunities in the work of the 
ITU Telecommunication Development Sector (ITU-D).  

The TDAG secretariat is at your disposal for further information or clarification, as required (e-mail: tdag-
secretariat@itu.int). 

I look forward to your active participation in the work of the TDAG Working Groups. 

Yours faithfully, 

[Original signed] 
 
 
Cosmas Luckyson Zavazava 
Director 
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